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      23rd November 2022 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
The PTA have been contacted by an organisation who professionally 
film school performances and then sell copies to parents to raise funds 
for school.  
 
The recording would only be for personal viewing and MUST NOT be 
placed on any social media platform.  There is an event on your scopay 
account where we would ask that you either decline permission or give 
permission for your child to be included in the video on this basis.  
 
If lots of families decline permission then logistically we will not be able 
to do it but we will confirm one way or another.  
 
Look out for more details and tickets for the performances later this 
week.  
 
 

 
 
Mrs Boyle 
Head teacher 
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